

VICTORIA PARK MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING

15/6/21

Opened: 6:35pm

Present: Beth Nolan, K Klein. Barry Nolan , Mick Hanes .Visitors to become members Ken Catford-Potter(from Picton JRLFC), ,Gary Dowse (Picton SRLFC)

Apologies: Matt French, Matt Davies

Minutes read & accepted Ken 2nd Karl

Business arising : Plaque to be organized by next meeting. Concreting around dressing shed completed. Clubs have keys. Games all cancelled too wet on ground. Ken to check lux rate on lights.

Safety issues: None to report..

Treasurers report : Balance as end of May \$10,787.86 Power bill of \$1700 to be paid Moved Karl 2nd Barry

Correspondence: None at this stage.

General Business: Gary asked if we could check if ground is being watered. Clubs would like to be able to sow a winter grass, Gary to gather some information and put forward a proposal for council and Beth will organize meeting with council when done. Books in order to be audited moved Karl 2nd Barry

Meeting closed 7:10 pm Next meeting 10th August at 6 : 30pm